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Fixtures  

29 Apr: Indoor Rowing – venue tbc 

3 May: Boys’ Cricket - HOME v Christs 

3 May: Girls’ Rounders - AWAY v Hampton Academy 

6 May: Boys’ Rugby League Tournament at Twickenham RFC 

 

 
 

Headteacher’s 

Update 

Forthcoming Events 

28 April: Junior Maths Challenge (in school during lesson 
time) 

2 May: May Day Holiday - School Closed 

19 May: Grass Track Cycling session in Bushy Park 

 

 
 

Witches - Photographs 

Photographs from last week’s fabulous performances 

can now be viewed in the school gallery: 

www.turinghouseschool.org.uk/documents/gallery  

 

Witches – the DVD 

Mr Kenyon has put together a DVD of the performance. 

Copies will cost £5 with all proceeds going to Turing 

House Friends to support the school. If you would like 

to purchase copies please order them online here: 

turinghouseschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

Mensa Puzzle 

Which of the following numbers is the odd one out? 

459   314   268   527   145   638 

Last week’s answer: Reversing and reserving.  

More Piano Success 

Congratulations to Sam Hardaker in 7MO who recently 

passed grade 1 with distinction. 

Turing House Friends – Quiz Night 

THF are organising their first major fund raising event 

on 26th May. The Quiz Night will be held at school and 

tickets, which include a curry, will cost £10. Look out for 

more details soon but please put the date in the diary 

and start organising your teams of 8. If you’d just like to 

come along and join in a team from your child’s tutor 

group that’s ok too! 
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Witches Cake Boxes 

THF made a small profit for their school funds from the 

sale of cake and refreshments at the performance – 

thank you to everyone who contributed some cakes. 

There are however a number of unclaimed boxes. If 

they are yours then please do pop in to the office to 

claim them back. 

Sickness Reporting Online 

Studybugs is the new name for Sickly. 

Mobile Apps: Parents might notice the Sickly app has 

automatically updated and is now called Studybugs. If 

not, an update can be installed from the relevant app 

store. Meanwhile the old apps continue to work as 

before. 

Website: Old links will redirect automatically, but for 

the best results we recommend you update your 

bookmarks to https://studybugs.com 

Last Week’s Numeracy Puzzle 

There are seven groups of triangles shown in the 

diagrams. Each group consists of exactly five triangles 

with every triangle rotated 72 degrees around the 

centre of the pentagon; one triangle from every group 

is highlighted in the respective diagram. So the total 

number of the triangles in the pentagon is 7x5=35. 

 

 

Space Seeds 

Our seeds from space finally arrived at Turing House, 

much to the excitement of Miss Wilkinson and her 

STEM club. The planting how now taken place, so we 

hope that we get some positive results in the coming 

weeks. 

 

Cycling Competition 

Students who are interested in the grass track cycling 

session should get names to Mr O’Sullivan ASAP. 

 

Boys’ Football v Hampton Academy 

On 19th April, Turing House Boys went to play Hampton 

Academy away for our last league game of the season. 

The first half was pretty evenly matched until Hampton 

Academy went 1-0 UP due to some sloppy defending. 

However, on the stroke of halftime we saw a stunner 

from Albie B to get us level at the break. We started the 

2nd half positively and managed to get a goal to put us 

in the lead, scored by Matthew C. He then added 2 to 

the tally and the match finished 4-1. Our hat-trick hero 

Matthew C bagged Man of the Match and it was his 8th 

goal in 4 games. This was a good way to end the season, 

leaving us with 3 wins and 1 loss, finishing second in our 

pool.        Max R (Captain) 
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